
Aug. 13, 1998

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Comlumbia, MD 21046

Attention: Mr. Frank Coperich

Subject: Response to FCC
FCC ID: GM332D73552356781
Form 731 Confirmation No.: EA89680
FCC Reference No.: 2345

Dear Mr. Coperich,

This concerns your questions on the letter dated July 30, 1998. Enclosed please find the following:

(1) A letter from Teklogix to answer your question #1 about the operation in 406 MHz distress
frequency band.

(2) Plots for the EMISSION MASKS which are missing from the test report.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Regards,

Tri M. Luu, P.Eng.
UltraTech Engineering Labs Inc.
4181 Sladeview Crescent, Unit 33
Mississauga, Ontario
Canada L5L 5R2












